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Alexander Gunyon

From: Sue Cashman 
Sent: 03 June 2024 13:40
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Development

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir or Madam 
    I live in  and would like to object to the planned Brookland Farm Development. I feel that there have 
been sufficient housing developments in Whitstable and Herne Bay and there is now housing growth at too fast a 
pace. Also due to prices very few local people will be able to buy them. There should be a cut down in second homes 
and Air B&B which would free up housing in Whitstable. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Susan Cashman 
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